
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TO:  Members, Board of Education 
Dr. Carol Kelley, Superintendent of Schools 

 
FROM: Alicia Evans, Assistant Superintendent of Finance and Operations 
 
RE: Reject All Transportation Bids 
 
DATE:  April 10, 2018 
 

On Monday, April 9 2018, sealed bids were publicly opened for regular and special 
education transportation services.  The regular education request for proposal was a 
one-year term and the special education RFP was a three-year term.  
 
The purpose of the transportation RFP was to determine if efficiencies could be realized 
if changes were made to the current transportation structure.  
 
Two transportation companies responded to the RFP. Those companies were Lakeview 
and North American.  The lowest regular education bid was 20% more than the 2017-
2018 rates. The lowest special education bid was 3.5% more than the 2017-2018 rates. 
 
Therefore, it is the recommendation of administration to reject both regular and special 
education bids. 
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